Society News

New South Wales

The NSW Society has been active over the last six months. On 9 February, 1994 Michael Perkins, from Hooton & Perkins gave an interesting talk on the emerging standards in the multimedia industry. Other topics of our seminars have included Information Technology and the

Media, Convergence and Legal Issues in IT.

Some of the Society's upcoming events include:

Financing IT Acquisitions - 11 October 1994

Software Piracy -2 November 1994 Gala Seminar -

7 December 1994

For further information on the Society and the monthly meetings please contact Jenny Rees (210 8087) or Paul Zawa (230 4600).

NSW Society for Computers & the Law 1994 Office Bearers			
President	Connie Carnabuci Mallsons Stephen Jaques USA (212) 725 6969		Paul Zawa Allen Allen & Hemsley (02) 230 4600
Vice President	Stephe Wilks Gilbert & Tobin (02) 367 3056	Media Officer	Robert Neely Cutler Hughes & Harris (02) 262 6799
Secretary	Jenny Rees Minter Ellison Morris Fletcher (02) 210 4824	Newsletter Editor	Elizabeth Broderick Blake Dawson Waldron (02) 258 6410
Treasurer	Anthony Borgese Mallesons Stephen Jaques (02) 259 8078	Proceedings Editor	Diana Gould Clayton Utz (02) 353 4671
Meetings Officers	Lillian Powell Phillips Fox (06) 201 8787	Membership Officer	Marion Gordon Freehill Hollingdale & Page (02) 225 5683
	and		

New Zealand

The New Zealand Society for Computers and the Law, at its last function for 1993, hosted a presentation and panel discussion on Copyright and Multimedia.

Microsoft provided a demonstration of one of its multimedia products. This was well received by those people who attended.

A formal panel discussion chaired by Mr Anthony Wong then evolved. The focus of the panel discussion was Copyright and Multimedia issues.

A paper on equity and potential remedies available to technology inven-

tors was tabled by Mr Paul Perniskie toward the end of this panel discussion. The evening was supplemented with refreshments hosted by the Wellington firm of Rudd Watt & Stone.

The Society had its Annual General Meeting on Tuesday 10 May, 1994 at the offices of Bell Gully Buddle Weir, Wellington. Mr Mark Gobbie from the Department of Justice addressed members on the Layout Designs Bill.

The Bill has recently been introduced into the New Zealand Parlia-

ment and is currently before a Select Committee. The Layout Designs Bill is modelled on the Australian Circuit Layouts Act 1989. Mark is a legal adviser with the Law Reform Division of the Department of Justice. He has played a key role in the development of the Bill and will be advising the Minister of Justice on issues raised during the debates.

For more information about the New Zealand Society please contact Mr Anthony Wong in Wellington on ph (04) 385 6683, or fax (04) 385 7300.